MIDDLE PECOS GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

P.O Box 1644 Fort Stockton, TX 79735 405 North Spring Drive Phone (432)336-0698 Fax (432)336-3407

405 North Spring Drive Fort Stockton, Texas 79735

Email: mpgcd@mpgcd.org

Website: www.middlepecosgcd.org

Directors

Jerry McGuairt, President Janet Groth, Vice President M. R. Gonzalez, Secretary/Treasurer Alvaro Mandujano, Jr. Vanessa Cardwell Ronald Cooper Weldon Blackwelder Billy Jackson Jeff Sims Puja Boinpally Larry Drgac

Employees

Ty Edwards, General Manager

Office: Gail Reeves Field Technician: Anthony Bodnar

Today's Date: December 13, 2024

DEC 1 3 2024 B 15

BOARD MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the
Middle Pecos Groundwater Conservation District
Scheduled for December 17, 2024, is canceled. The next Regular Board
meeting will be January 21, 2025.

Ty Edwards,

General Manager

Middle Pecos Groundwater Conservation District